
                                                             Legal Notice 

Please take notice pursuant to state statute, a Public Accuracy Test for tabulating 

ballots to be cast in Fife Lake Township for the February 27, 2024 Presidential 

Primary election will be held Wednesday February 7, 2024 at 1:00 p.m.  This test 

will be conducted at the Fife Lake Township Hall, 134 Morgan St., Fife Lake 

Michigan.  Anyone needing assistance, please contact the township clerk at 231-

879-3963 Extension 300. 

Leigh Gifford, Fife Lake Township Clerk 

Attendance is not mandatory 


